
 

 
 

 

 
  

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
    

  
  

   

Sincerely, 

WILLIAM Digitally signed by WILLIAM TAYLOR 
Date: 2021.03.30 12:36:24 -07'00'TAYLOR 

Acting For 
Ann Lubas-Williams 
Financial Manager 

 
 
 
 
   
   
 

 
 
 
 

IN REPLY REFER TO: 

INTERIOR REGION 10 • CAUFORNIA-GREAT BASIN 
CALIFORNIA*, NEVADA*, OREGON* 

'PARTIAL 

United States Department of the Interior 
BUREAU OF RECLAMATION 

2800 Cottage Way 
Sacramento, CA  95825-1898 

CGB-3400 
2.2.4.21 

To: All Central Valley Project Water Contractors 

Subject: Fiscal Year (FY) 2020 Water Deliveries and Charges (WDC) by Month for Central 
Valley Project (CVP) Water (Action by May 7, 2021) 

Dear Water Contractor: 

Enclosed is a summary of your water deliveries with corresponding charges for FY 2020 which 
cover the period October 1, 2019 through September 30, 2020.  The summary and review of each 
contractor’s annual water deliveries and charges is the initial step in the process to prepare the 
FY 2020 Annual Accounting Analysis for each CVP Irrigation and Municipal & Industrial water 
contractor. The amount delivered (in acre-feet) is shown by month, with the total computed 
charges by water type.  This information is based on data recorded in the Bureau of Reclamation 
Water Operations & Record Keeping System (BORWORKS) by our area offices.  

Your review of the deliveries and charges is very important.  Identifying correct deliveries 
affects the allocation of cost for all CVP contractors receiving similar services to you.  Please 
indicate on page 2 of this letter whether the information on the enclosed WDC is correct.  If any
discrepancies are identified, please contact the appropriate Reclamation area office for resolution 
prior to submitting final comments to the Ratesetting Services Branch. 

Responses are requested in our office by May 7, 2021.  After your review of the information, 
please return page 2 of this letter by email.  Indicate whether the delivery and charge information 
is correct. Any discrepancies reported will be reviewed and then you will be contacted to discuss 
any potential adjustments that may be necessary. 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Jesus Reynoso, Ratesetting Branch Supervisor at 
916-978-5362, via e-mail at jreynoso@usbr.gov, or by TTY utilizing the Federal Relay System 
at 800-877-8339. 

Enclosures - 3 

https://2021.03.30
mailto:jreynoso@usbr.gov
https://2.2.4.21


   

 
 

 
 
 

          
 

 
     

 
 

 
 
 

 
    
 
    
   Central California  Area  Office  Ms. Natalie  Wolder 
         Phone: 530-892-6275 
         E-Mail: nwolder@usbr.gov 
 
   Northern California Area  Office  Mr. Jacob Berens 
         Phone: 530-892-6203 
         E-Mail: jberens@usbr.gov 
 
         Mr.   Ryan   Everest 
         Phone: 530-892-6220 
         E-mail: reverest@usbr.gov 
 
          
   South-Central California Area Office   Mr. Gabriel Mora  
           Phone: 559-262-0353 
         E-mail: gmora@usbr.gov 
 
         Mr.   Moses   Prieto 
         Phone: 559-262-0349 
         E-mail: mprieto@usbr.gov 
          
     
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please check the appropriate response below and return this portion of the letter to the Bureau of
Reclamation via e-mail to jreynoso@usbr.gov. 

Contractor name and number: _____________________________________________________ 
Please  Print  

Point of Contact: ______________________________  ______________________________ 
Name  Phone Number 

_______________ The delivery verification spreadsheets are correct. 

_______________ The delivery verification spreadsheets are not correct as noted below, and
I have contacted my area office to resolve the discrepancies. 

mailto:jreynoso@usbr.gov



